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4 February 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

REMOTE LEARNING: WEEK 4 

I hope you and your families are safe and well and have managed to cope with the demands of remote 

learning for another week.  I write with some updates and reminders. 

First Minister’s announcement 

For the majority of young people, the current arrangements will remain in place until at least the end of 

February.  For senior phase pupils there will be a partial return to school from 22 February.  From this date 

we can invite a very small number of S4/5/6 pupils into school to complete work for National Qualifications 

that cannot be completed at home.  Pupils will be here for learning and teaching – they will not be 

completing assessments.  We are in the process of formulating plans for this, and I will contact you as soon 

as I can with further details. 

 

Half term holiday 

A reminder we are now closed for the half-term holiday. Tomorrow (Friday 5 February), Monday 8 February 

and Tuesday 9 February are all holidays. No remote learning or teaching will take place on these days, and 

pupils should take time away from their iPads. The school will not be open for supervision for those who 

have been attending. We will return to remote learning on Wednesday 10 February.  

 

Family learning 

Family learning resources can be found in the Family Learning section of our website (under Resources), or 

here. 

 

Recent letters  
As always, for your convenience all letters issued in the recent past can be found on our school website, in 

the Resources section under the heading Parental Letters (or here). 

 

Communication with school 

A reminder to contact the appropriate DHT or PTPC should you wish to discuss any aspect of your child’s 

care, welfare or education. Contact details can be found at the foot of this letter. 

 

I hope that everyone enjoys a pleasant and relaxing long weekend. 

 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

Jonathan Graham 
Head Teacher 
 

http://eastbankacademy.schoolwebsite.scot/resources
http://eastbankacademy.schoolwebsite.scot/resources


 

PRINCIPAL TEACHERS OF PASTORAL CARE  

Burns House   Ms McAulay Gw10mcaulaykaren@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 
 

Livingstone House  
 

Mrs Miller Gw10millermaria1@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 
 

Somerville House  Mr Pert Gw10pertmaurice@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 
 

Telford House  
 

Ms Morrison Gw10morrisonlisa@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk  
 

Dalziel House 
                                               

Ms Looker  
 
 

gw16lookerlois@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk  

YEAR HEADS   
   
First Year Mrs Gray Gw18grayelizabeth@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk  

 
Second Year Mrs Brooks Gw10brooksanne@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

 
Third and Fourth Year Mr Dunsmore Gw07dunsmoregavin@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

 
Fifth and Sixth Year Mr Millar Gw10millargreig@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 
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